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FSSA clarifies amendment to the AMHH State Plan 
benefit 
The Indiana Family and Social Services Administration (FSSA) Office of Medicaid Policy 

and Planning (OMPP) and Division of Mental Health and Addiction (DMHA) received 

approval from the Centers of Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) for the Adult 

Mental Health and Habilitation (AMHH) State Plan benefit amendment with an effective 

date of April 1, 2020.  

Changes to AMHH services were published in IHCP Bulletin BT202013. However, in 

error, BT202013 did not include the removal of peer support services. Peer support 

services (H0038) are no longer covered under the AMHH State Plan benefit, as they are 

available as part of the Medicaid State Plan. 
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